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Smith Holly

From: lucien <crownhillfarm@frontier.com>

Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 6:12 PM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: Water Bills-HB 2705-06-07

Dear Oregon Legislators, 

 

As a third generation Farmer-Rancher, I am totally opposed to more rules, regulations, and especially costs associated 

with the three House bills listed above. 

 

Irrigation is already very costly, without adding more regulation, imposing fines, and requiring  additional measuring 

devices, that could cost thousands of dollars.  Irrigating, is already a costly endeavor, and any Agricultural enterprise that 

I know of is very cautious, and aware of the costs already associated with irrigation of crops. 

 

I’m sure that many of you have no idea how difficult Farming-Ranching actually is.  We are continually dealing with more 

and more regulations, and rules that do little to protect anyone, except the State budget. 

 

Please vote No on all three of these proposed House Bills. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Lucien Gunderman 

 

Crown Hill Farm 

Crown Hill Farm Enterprises 

Mochettaz & Gunderman 

18155 NW Baker Creek Rd. 

McMinnville, OR 97128 

Ph.-Fax-503-472-5495 

www.crownhillfarmenterprises.com  

 


